
September 2020 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 
  
Fall is swiftly approaching!  Many schools are opening back up, and others are doing 
virtual schooling.  People are ready to get back to normal, whatever that will be.  We have 
had opportunities to witness and pass out tracts.  Pray for hearts to be softened by the 
power of the Gospel. 
 

Since our last prayer letter, we have been blessed to have had a visit in August from 
Jason, Amanda, Noah, and Luke from Québec.  They do not come home very often.  
Noah, their middle son, is attending Pensacola Christian College.  We are so thankful to 
have grandchildren that have a desire to serve the Lord!  Please be praying for Noah as he 
adjusts to college and being away from Mom and Dad.  Also, pray for Jason, Amanda, and 
Luke as they adjust to him being gone.  Québec is a long way from Florida!   
 

Meetings have been few for us in July and August. We have, however, been busy at the 
home office.  The Accounting Software transition is still in process, but moving very 
slowly.  Pray with  us that things will move ahead with the transition very soon.  It has 
been a difficult process for the staff.  We want to be as efficient as possible to meet the 
missionaries’ needs and be a blessing to them.  
 
Many of our missionaries are traveling once again.  The Lord is opening doors to present 
and share their burdens.  We have a list of missionaries on Macedonia’s website where 
you can contact those who are still trying to raise their support.   
 

Pray for us as we have meetings scheduled in September through November in Georgia, 
North Carolina, Tennessee, and Maine.  We are praying that the Lord will protect us from 
the corona virus and give safety on the roads.  The need to challenge people for missions is 
very great.  I believe that the Lord’s coming is eminent.  Therefore, we must be working 
and praying more than ever before to reach a lost world for Christ.   
 
Praise the Lord for good health and protection from the virus during these past months.  
We are thankful for your continued support and help especially during the pandemic.  We 
pray that you will be in good health and that your church will be able to continue to send 
laborers to share the good news around the world.  
 
     Yours for Souls, 
  
      
 
     Dean and Karen Hamby 


